
Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you to the parents for attending the Parent Information Evening last week. It was 

well attended and the feedback from parents was that they valued the presentations from 

the teachers outlining their plans for 2019. This is a wonderful opportunity to cement the 

partnership between home and school for the benefit of our children. Information 

booklets were available on the evening and teachers should have sent a copy of the 

booklet home to parents unable to attend.  

Tonight, we will have parent teacher interviews. These interviews give 

parents an opportunity to discuss their child and any important information 

they wish the class teacher to know.  Teachers will talk about how the 

children have settled into the school year and the student’s personal goals. 

There was much celebration on Friday 22 February as we welcomed the Chinese Youth 

Society of Melbourne into the school as they performed for Chinese New Year. The 

students were fully engaged and thoroughly enjoyed the experience.  

We would like to welcome Lisa Sampson and Veena Somaya to School Council. They 

begin their roles at the first meeting of the new council in March. We are still looking for 

someone who would be interested in the role of Parents and Friends President. The 

Parents and Friends committee have planned lots of events for the year with many 

individuals already putting their hands up to coordinate each event. Please give me a call 

if you are interested, knowing that the former President, Michelle is prepared to support 

the incumbent president. 

We look forward to having Julie back from her leave next week. 

    Kind regards 

        Jarod 
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Wednesday   6 March  Parent Teacher Interviews 

Friday    8 March  Assembly 

Monday   11 March  LABOUR DAY Public Holiday  

Tuesday  12 March  Year 1 and 2 Swimming Program (9 days) 

Monday  18 March  Second Hand Uniform Sales 3pm - 3:30pm  

       School Council AGM 

Friday  22 March  Assembly 

Friday    5 April   Assembly 

       Last day of Term 1 (2:30pm finish) 

TERM 2 

Tuesday  23 April   First day of Term 2 

Thursday 25 April   ANZAC DAY Public Holiday 

Monday  10 June   Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

Wednesday 19 June   Year 3 and 4 Camp (3 days) 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Thursday   7 March  Years 5 & 6 Sport Round Robin 

Tuesday  12 March   Years 1– 2 Swimming Program 

       9 Day Program 

COMPASS EVENTS    PAYMENTS AND CONSENTS 

PE AND SPORTS EVENTS 

Be Sunsmart! 

Thursday   7 March  Years 5 & 6 Sport Round Robin 

Tuesday  12 March   Years 1– 2 Swimming 9 Day Program 

Friday  15 March  Eastern Metropolitan Regional Swimming * 

*Participating students 



School Council News:   March 2019 

A very warm welcome to 2019 to all Donburn families, with an extra special 

welcome to those students and families who are new to our school. I hope that 

all students have settled well into their new classrooms and their new routines 

and we look forward to a productive and enjoyable Term 1. School Council met 

for the first meeting of the year on Monday 18 February, with plenty to discuss. 

Dept Education Major Building Project 

It has been an absolute pleasure to wander down the corridor and into the newly renovated 

Foundation classroom areas and new toilet block. The building works have produced a fabulous 

light filled environment which is bright, open plan and provides play areas for the students. The 

toilets have finally received their much needed renovation and look amazing. If you have not had 

the opportunity to go and have a look at the outcome, I strongly advise you to do so! 

There are some minor works continuing (including completion of the access area at the front of 

the main building), however these are anticipated to be completed in the near future. 

School Wide Positive Behaviour Support (SWPBS) Program  

Donburn Primary School is very excited to be participating in the SWPBS Program. This is a 

program auspiced by the Dept of Education and Training and is based upon the principle that 

improving students wellbeing at school can substantially improve their social and emotional 

outcomes.  

It is a whole-school framework which provides the school with an approach to promote improved 

behaviour at their school and provide the school with a structured method and processes to 

improve behaviour. There will be an upcoming parent information session to provide you with 

further information. Date to be advised. 

Parents and Friends Fundraising  

The P&F committee and all parent helpers to an absolutely AMAZING job of raising funds for the 

school and running activities that all students love to be involved in. For the 2018 year, the P&F 

raised a total of $24, 579… this is an OUSTANDING achievement! One hundred percent of these 

funds go directly back into the school and are used for purchasing equipment and resources for all 

students (eg technology and equipment upgrade). 

A very big thankyou to Michelle Chryssafis and her team of helpers – you do an incredible job!!   

School Council Membership 

Our February meeting was the final meeting for some of our school councillors. I would like to 

take the opportunity to express my gratitude to Michelle Chryssafis for her outstanding 

contribution to school council – you have been a pleasure to work with and your presence on 

council will be sorely missed.   

Donburn Primary School Annual General Meeting 

I would like to invite every member of the Donburn community to attend our upcoming AGM – 

scheduled for Monday 18 March at 6.30pm – 7.00pm. It is a great chance to meet your school 

council members and to also hear about the progress and future direction of the school.  

Kind Regards, 

Caitlyn Green - School Council President - 0425 757 832 



 School Captains   Ellie L 

      Will P 

Music Captains   Samantha H and Michael G 

House Captains  

 Hotham  Captain   Mackenzie C and Luke B 

    Vice Captain  Bridget H and Gilbert Z 

 

 Kosciusko Captain    Sophie P and Trent M 

  Vice Captain  Katie L and George V 

 

 Buffalo  Captain   Erin L and Joshua A 

   Vice Captain  Ava T and Jamie B 

 

 Oberon  Captain   Emmi K and Michael C 

  Vice Captain  Ashley L and Luke H 

 

Junior School Council Captains Abby D and Thomas H 

eSmart Captains Alina M and Dylan K 

Sustainability Captains Isabella T and Harrison S 

Library Captains Xin H and Will D 

Art Captains Hannah C and Moosa I 

Peer Mediator Coaches Tara I and Peng G 

Sport Captains  Remi M, Ayden H, Jordan L, Muqi S and Hani J 

Notification Squad Tanvi C and Ashleigh C 

Chicken Captains Averlie P and Isabella M 

Flag Bearers   Joel B, Izaiah A and Jared W 

Notice Captain   Rose H 

STUDENT LEADERS FOR 2019 



CHINESE YOUTH SOCIETY OF MELBOURNE  

Donburn students would like to thank the members of the Chinese Youth 

Society of Melbourne (CYSM ) who came to our school to do a special 

presentation for us to enjoy and learn more about Chinese New Year 

celebrations. It was fabulous!  

The lion is a symbol of power, wisdom and good fortune. It was very noisy 

when the lion entered the hall, to the sound of huge drums, gongs and 

symbols being played. This extremely loud noise is to scare away the beast 

and often fireworks are also let off. The lion weaved its way to the stage to 

the excitement of the students and upon finding a lettuce, tore it apart, 

throwing pieces into the audience. This is considered good fortune if you 

caught any. At the end of the performance we were amazed to see that one 

of the performers was Madison from Foundation AE. Another lucky student 

Lily received an orange in the shape of a pig, which represents wealth.  



SWIMMING CARNIVAL YEARS 3, 4, 5 AND 6 

Two weeks ago we held our annual swimming carnival 

for all Year 3-6 students. Final results were: Buffalo 423 

points, Kosciusko 391 points; Hotham 376 points; 

Oberon 315 points.   

A huge thank you to all the parents who assisted with on the day as officials 

to ensure the carnival ran smoothly. 

The school team consisting of 35 children was selected from the fastest 50m 

swimming times. Last Thursday, these children represented Donburn in the 

District Swimming Carnival . All competitors performed admirably, placing our 

school a credible third out of the eight in the Doncaster District. Final results 

were: Doncaster Gardens & Templestowe Valley equal first on 184 points, 

Donburn 181 points, Doncaster 152 points, St. Gregs 134 points, St Charles 

73 points, Donvale 6 points and St Kevins 2 points. 

A special congratulations to Thomas H, Bridget H (Year 6), Tyler L (Year 5), 

Nate B and Lily Y (Year 4) who are competing at the Manningham Division 

next Monday in individual events. Also to the 12 year boys relay team 

(Thomas, JP, Joel B and Aaron Z) and who progressed to the next level. A 

fantastic effort! 

Thank you to also to Teresa Li and Elena Yu who assisted at the District 

carnival and to all the many parents who supported and cheered on our 

students!  

Well Done to the 9/10 boys relay team (Tyler Li, Nate B, James H and 

Campbell C) and Thomas H who all progressed to the Eastern Metropolitan 

Regional Carnival on 15 March. Good luck, we wish you well. 

 

PE AND SPORTS NEWS 





SUMMER SPORT 

Our Year 5 and 6 students will be competing in the first round robin on 

Thursday, 7 March. Most matches begin at 9:40am and are being played at 

the following venues:- 

Rounders at Rieschiecks Reserve 

Softball at Doncaster Oval (Leeds St) 

Cricket at Donvale Reserve  

Basketball at Bulleen Basketball stadium 

Hot Shots Tennis at St Kevin’s PS 

Parents are most welcome to come and support the children. Please let us 

know ASAP if you can assist with managing a team as we have a lot more 

teams this year with the large number of students in Years 5 and 6. 

On Wednesday 13 February the Year 3 to 6s participated in the 

swimming carnival in the outdoor pool at Aquarena. We all sat 

down in our house colours and cheered as we waited for our 

races to start. The races were freestyle, backstroke, 

breaststroke, butterfly, kickboard/noodle races and relays. We could 

participate in the 25m races or the 50m races. We all tried our hardest and 

everyone did a really good job.  

In the end Buffalo won the most points at the carnival and Kosciuszko came 

second. Congratulations and well done to all the students who went to 

compete at the District carnival.  

Good job everyone who participated and thanks to all the staff and parent 

helpers for giving us a fun filled day! 

SWIMMING CARNIVAL YEARS 3, 4, 5 AND 6 



DESINATION MOON!!! 

The Science Talent Search is on again for 2019! The 

theme for this year is Destination Moon: more missions, 

more science. 

I will be running a meeting for students who are 

interested in the Science Talent Search later this term 

but in the mean-time if you want to find out more, 

please have a look at the Science Talent Search 

website found at: 

http://www.sciencevictoria.com.au/sts/

forStudentParent.html 

The closing date for entries will be in May and although that seems like ages 

away, it is great to start thinking of ideas and brainstorming now! 

The Science Talent Search is run by the Science Teachers’ Association of 

Victoria. It is open to students from Foundation to Year 6 and involves 

students completing a project in their own time at home. There are a number 

of different categories in the competition and students should choose one of 

the following sections to focus on: Creative Writing; Posters/Scientific 

Wallcharts; Working Models; Inventions; Experimental research; Videos; 

Games; Computer Programs or Science Photography. There are set topics for 

Creative Writing and Posters/Scientific Wallcharts sections only and further 

details can be found on the website. Last year we had a number of winners of 

bursary awards and all students found it a very positive experience.  

Please come and see me if you have any questions. I look forward to meeting 

with lots of students later in March. Start thinking 

about ‘Destination Moon’! 

Ashleigh Walker 

Science Talent Search Co-ordinator 

YEARS FOUNDATION TO 6 SCIENCE TALENT SEARCH 

http://www.sciencevictoria.com.au/sts/forStudentParent.html
http://www.sciencevictoria.com.au/sts/forStudentParent.html
http://www.sciencevictoria.com.au/sts/documents/2019STSTopicsCreativeWriting_000.pdf
http://www.sciencevictoria.com.au/sts/documents/2019STSTopicsPosters_000.pdf


GYMBUS PICNIC  

On Friday 8 February, Donburn hosted the annual 

Foundation welcome picnic. The event was a fantastic 

opportunity for new families to connect with other families 

and staff members in the school community. The new 

Foundation students and their Year 6 buddies had a wonderful time playing in 

the Gymbus. The students had so many positive things to say about the lovely 

evening and all the Foundation students keep asking when the Gymbus is 

coming back to school!  

Ashleigh, Ashlyn and Mei Ling 

Foundation teachers 

YEARS FOUNDATION AND THEIR BUDDIES  



EARLY ACT AT DONBURN 

On 18 February, a special visitor came to Donburn Primary School to see 

our EarlyAct committee. Her name was Stephanie Urchick, from the Rotary 

Club of Houston, Texas. Donburn was lucky enough that we were one 

school out of 6 to have Stephanie visit.  

On the day, we had a conference in the staff room. Kathy Monley and 

Russell Gurney from Rotary were also there to support our ideas. Some of 

the things we talked about were the three committees of EarlyAct and our 

latest projects. Some of these include the Doncare food drive, the 

Wheelchairs for Kids and an ongoing project of a bike shed. There were 

many other ideas such as to raise money to help fight Polio disease and to 

buy school supplies for overseas students who don’t have any. Stephanie 

also helped inspire us to become involved in bigger projects.  

We all loved Stephanie’s visit, and hopes she enjoyed her time in Australia. 

By Jamie, 6M and Saanidhya, 6J 

 



Welcome to our first eSmart newsletter for 2019.  

It is with great excitement that I would like to introduce our Junior eSmart 

Team for 2019!Our Junior eSmart Committee will be lead by Captains: Alina 

M (6J) and Dylan K (6C) 

The following students are welcomed as Junior Committee Members:  

 * Cassidy L and Chris L 3K 

 *Ella and Anaya 3R 

 *Sara and Shylo 3V 

 *Jacob K and  Isaac V 4O 

 * Finn S, Aarush and Chris K  4H 

 *Noah B, Campbell C and Jyn Yi T 4F 

Abigail Koh and Robyn Fraser 

Introducing our eSmart Captains - Alina and Dylan 

Hi to all! My name is Dylan and I’m your eSmart Captain along with Alina for 

2019.  

This year I look forward to working with the eSmart reps and teachers. We 

hope to make Donburn a safe place online; and everywhere else as well. 

If you were wondering, the student eSmart user agreement will be out soon 

and this year, the new ‘Mobile phone policy’ will also be a part of the 

agreement. This can be read on the Donburn website under policies. 

Our next eSmart meeting is in the library at 1:40pm on Wednesday March 13. 

See you then. 

By Dylan K - 6C.   

 *Jayden Y and Anson C 5A  

 *Asher T and Chris C 5C 

 * Gia A and Alvin C 5J 

 *Zack G and Daiwik T 6C  

 *Damien F and Marie J 6M 

 *Leo S and Ken X 6J 

Hi everyone, my name is Alina and I am going to be Donburn’s eSmart 

captain for this year. I am really excited to be working with the rest of the 

committee and I am ready to ensure that our school stays internet safe. I will 

be there for you whenever you need help. 

By Alina M - 6J 

https://www.esmartschools.org.au/
https://www.esmartschools.org.au/


Please be on the ‘lookout’ for our ‘Student User Agreement’ for 2019 to come 

home soon. Please discuss this with you child to ensure they fully understand 

what is expected of them as we aim to ensure competent ‘Global Citizens’. 

The Student user agreements will need to be returned to school signed, 

before your child will be able to access ICT whilst in class.  

Thank you for assisting us to educate informed ‘Junior Global Citizens’! 

On Tuesday 19 February all Year 6s walked from 

Donburn P.S to Tunstall Square La-Porchetta. We 

could smell the amazing smell of heavenly hot 

chips and pizza while we waited to be seated. We 

walked in past the kitchen where we saw all different types of dishes. 

Starters, mains and desserts. It made our tummies rumble as we all found a 

seat next to our friends. Before long, the pizza, drinks and chips were placed 

on every table.  

You could hear people laughing their heads off and all the pizza crunching.  

It was the best moment of our lives. When all the pizza was gone and our 

glasses were empty and everyone was full, it was time to go back to school. 

We strolled out thanking the staff and chattering about the wonderful food. 

We walked back to school thinking about the amazing lunch we had enjoyed. 

By Stazi 6M 

YEAR 6’S GO TO LA-PORCHETTA   

https://www.esmartschools.org.au/


No Parking signs         

If there is a 'No Parking' sign, you can stop for 2 minutes in that area: 

 if you are picking up or dropping off passengers or goods  

 if you stay within 3 metres of your vehicle. 

If you stop in, or partly in, an area showing a No Parking sign and you are not 

picking up or dropping off passengers or goods, you are  

considered to be parked and can be fined. This is the case even if you stay 

with your vehicle. 

This applies at the ‘Kiss and Go’ areas on Colchester Drive  

and Aintree Avenue. 

No Stopping signs     

If there is a 'no stopping' sign, you are not allowed to stop or park your car in, 

or partly in, that area for any reason.  

Dropping off or picking up passengers or goods in a ‘no stopping’ area is not 

permitted.. 

Permit zone          

Only vehicles displaying a valid permit (issued by the relevant  

authority) can park or stop in a permit zone. 

Azalea Avenue is a Permit  Zone.  Do not park in this street. 

TRAFFIC SAFETY AT DONBURN 
At Donburn we value  the safety of our students.  We  have 453 students from 350 families and  

vehicle traffic near our school has increased at drop-off and pick-up times.  Parents and carers, please ensure 

you park your car with care and consideration of students, their families and our neighbours.   

Please DO NOT park across driveways or in the teacher carparks in Pine Way or Colchester Drive.  

Take note of the parking restrictions in the local streets to avoid fines.  You may have to park further along the 

street and walk up to the school to drop-off or pick-up students.  Please use the paths  

instead of walking across the carparks with your children, for safety.  

As a reminder, restrictions are defined below, as taken from the VicRoads website. 

Thank you for your cooperation to ensure that everyone is safe. 

Beth McInnes - The Active Travel Committee 



TRAFFIC SAFETY AT DONBURN 

 

Kiss & Go  

signs on 

Colchester 

Drive  

There are 5 parking bays marked  

‘Kiss & Go’ on Colchester Drive outside 

the school. 

You can park between the signs for 2 

minutes only and you must stay with 

your car.  

This is useful for morning drop-offs.  The 

children should leave the car from the 

passenger side. 

If students take longer than 2 minutes 

to come to the car at pick-up, you must 

move your car from the ‘Kiss & Go’ area 

and park further along the street, taking 

note of parking restrictions.   

PLEASE HELP ALL OUR 

STUDENTS STAY SAFE 

PLEASE NOTE :  

There is NO U-TURN when 

you leave the  

‘Kiss & Go’ area  

(see circle, right). 



Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

We have students at Donburn with severe food allergies to peanuts and nuts. Due to the 

severity of these allergies to nuts, we are asking that you be mindful of this when sending 

food into the classroom. 

If you decide to send in treats for birthday celebrations, please notify the teacher in 

advance, and send in healthy, peanut, tree-nut free treats. 

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our students safe! 

If you’d like to discuss this matter further please come and see me. 

 

亲爱的家长/亲属们， 

本校有一些学生对花生及谷豆类食品严重过敏，希望家长们引起注意。本校提醒各位家长

不要给学生带任何花生及谷豆类食品和零食到校。 

如果家长希望让学生带一些庆祝生日的小吃到班上，请一定要通知班主任老师，并一定避

免含有花生及谷豆类食品，且希望是健康食品。 

为了在校全体学生的安全及健康，我校感谢大家的支持与合作。 

如果有任何疑问请来校洽谈。 

 

저희 Donburn 에는 땅콩 및 견과류에 심한 알러지가 있는 학생들이 다니고 있습니다. 

견과류에 심한 알러지를 보이는 학생들이 있는 관계로, 반으로 음식을 보내주실 경우 이 

점을 주의해 주시기 바랍니다. 

만약 생일을 위해 반으로 간식을 넣어주실 경우에는 담임 선생님께 미리 알려 주시기 바

라며, 땅콩과 견과류가 포함 되어 있지 않은 건강한 간식으로 보내 주시기 바랍니다. 

학생들의 안전 유지에 협조해 주셔서 감사합니다. 

이에 관해 더 궁금하신게 있으시면 제게 연락 주시기 바랍니다. 

致谢， 

감사합니다. 

Thank you,  

Julie Hoskin - Principal 

STUDENTS WITH SEVERE FOOD ALLERGIES - ALERT 



P & F - SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB UPDATE 

Jellybean Competition! 
 

Junior School Council is running 

a jellybean guessing 

competition  

Starting: Monday 11th March 

Prizes: 1st, 2nd & 3rd place! 

$1 for 6 guesses 

JSC will be coming around to 

classes every day 

“Mother’s Day stall preparations have 

started already. 

A big thank you to all the mums that 

came last Friday and to help with the 

preparations for the stall. 

It was great to see lots of new faces 

and everyone’s help was wonderful. 

Hope to see you all when 

the products arrive and 

packaging day. 

Thanks, Erika (P&F) 

The Parents and Friends Committee held their first meeting and 

AGM on Friday 22 February and it was wonderful to see a 

number a new faces attend. I am pleased to report that we 

raised just short of $25,000 for 2018, which goes straight into our children’s 

education. A tremendous effort by the team and school community. 

Unfortunately, the positions of President and Vice President remain vacant 

and nominations are still welcome. If you are interested in either role, please 

see Julie or myself and we can have a chat. As President, you are required to 

head the monthly meetings (generally held on a Friday morning in the school 

staffroom) and report twice a term to School Council, all the time being 

supported completely by fellow members of P&F. Thank you to Sathya Pethu 

who will be our Secretary and to Reena Mori & Sherly Wong who will be 

sharing the role of Treasurer. 

The P&F are happy to note that we are still moving forward with events and 

thank our members for their time and organisation. Events will be announced 

via Compass or flyers as they are due. 

It is never too late to join the committee or assist in events. Pre-schoolers are 

very welcome at most events and for new families, it is a wonderful way to 

meet other parents. 

Regards, Michelle Chryssafis - P & F Member 

PARENTS AND FRIENDS EVENTS 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
The Department of Education and Donburn Primary School Council do not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser or 

community group. No responsibility is accepted for accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
The Department of Education and Donburn Primary School Council do not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser or 

community group. No responsibility is accepted for accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
The Department of Education and Donburn Primary School Council do not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser or 

community group. No responsibility is accepted for accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. 

If you have a concern at any time regarding any issue to do with the school please feel free to mention it to 

Julie Hoskin (Principal) or Jarod Ryan (Assistant Principal). 

MAT PILATES Wednesdays 5:30pm to 6:30pm at Ruffey Lake Park. Cost $10  Call Mandy on 0409 568 221 to book!  
 

MANNINGHAM UNITING CHURCH PLAYGROUP Playgroup spaces available now. Manningham Uniting Church in 

Templestowe has spaces available at its Friday morning playgroup 9.30-11.30am.  Address: 109 Wood Street 

Templestowe (access from carpark to hall) 

For children 0-5 years and their parents, grandparents and carers.  Craft, painting, playdough, messy play, outdoor and 

indoor play all included each session.   More details from Chris toddlers@manninghamuc.org or Claire 0410827597 
 

INDIVIDUAL EYELASH EXTENSIONS Applied to each individual eyelash - No more mascara! Completely harmless to 

your natural lashes when applied correctly. Home based business in Donvale, professionally trained and qualified.  Call 

Bec 0430 318 172. 
 

DONBURN BADMINTON Thursday Mornings from 9:15am - 11am (a change of day and now for Dads and Mums)  

Come and join us at social badminton. Bring your friends. Get to know members of Donburn community.  Great exercise, 

even better coffee. Call or text Allison (Raf and Asher’s mum) 0400 984 288. Even if you’ve never tried, you can cheer us 

on. Kiddies and bubs welcome. 
 

MOTHERS OF PRESCHOOLERS (MOPS)- Structured mother’s group with crèche in Doncaster for mums of kids  

aged 0-6 years. Two Wednesday mornings per month during school term. Socialise, eat, learn, craft and RELAX! 

First session free for new mums -Call/text Donburn mum Margaret 0410 120 446 e: mops@holytrinitydoncaster.org.au. 

SLAMIN TENNIS & FITNESS (800 Doncaster Rd, Doncaster) 2016 Victorian ANZ Tennis Hot Shots Coach of the 

Year Vicky Lee – hosting lessons and competitions for children from 3 years of age, as well as advanced squad training, 

private lessons, and lessons for Mums and Dads. No experience necessary. Simply mention Donburn Primary when 

booking for a special bonus! Vicky Lee (m) 0403 129 648 or www.slamin.com.au 
 

PRESSED FOR TIME IRONING – Free pickup and delivery $15.00 per hour. Returned back under plastic wraps. Call 

Melanie on 0412 812 271. 

 

MENDING AND ALTERATIONS – Zips, hems, lengthening, shortening, taking-in or letting-out. Grandmother and 

grandfather of Emmi, Year 5 and Dean, Year 1, with over 50 years experience as a tailor and a dressmaker. Call Andrea 

on 9842 7860, East Doncaster. 
 

HAIRDRESSER - please call Kathy on 0468 457 358 for an appointment. 
 

SUKI KIDS Designer Wear - Designs by a Donburn mum. Ethically made. Girls sizes 7 - 14. Purchase online 

www.sukikids.com.au. Free postage for orders $50+. 
 

CONTINENTAL MITCHAM - Stanley Chen (Parent) Director 582 Whitehorse Road, Mitcham   

e: conti.mitcham@gmail.com   www.continental-tyres.com.au 

 

SPEEDCUBE www.speedcube.com.au - Can you “solve the puzzle?”  Bright and Colorful – Increases Spatial IQ  Enter 

discount code “donburn” for free delivery. Only for Doncaster East and surrounding areas. 
 

CURRAWONG TENNIS CLUB (Cnr Reynolds & Springvale Roads, East Doncaster) 

Extensive Junior Coaching Program  Junior Groups  (5-18 years), Private Lessons, Friday Social Tennis, Friday Night 

Junior League, Weekend Competition, Holiday Programs & Round Robins, Free Trial and Assessment and Ladies Tennis 

Mornings. Contact Club Coach Ultimate Tennis Training Gary Pitts Ph 9848 506 or 0404 028 104. 
 

RHSPORTS Purchase uniform items at rhsports.com.au. P. 1800 819 124 

Using the app - COMPASS SCHOOL MANAGER APP 

Using the web link - https://donburn-vic.compass.education  

or click on the link on our web site -  www.donburn.vic.edu.au 

mailto:toddlers@manninghamuc.org
mailto:mops@holytrinitydoncaster.org.au
http://www.slamin.com.au
http://www.speedcube.com.au/

